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With the new board in place and everyone assigned a position on the committees, it 

is time for the work to begin. A new year and a new view of things to come and 

work to do. The President assigned the job of Committee Chair for the Incarcerated 

Associates to me. I have not been to one of the classes in the last four years, but I 

will be attending those for the coming years and learning my new job skills. This 

quarter I have accomplished the following things: 

• Read the duties and responsibilities of the Chair for the Incarcerated 

Associates Committee. 

• I have read the committee reports for the Incarcerated Associates. 

• Made plans to familiarize myself with what needs of the incarcerated are and 

where I can start to help them. 

• I will be making plans with Joanne Blum to make plans on what kind of 

actions that would be best to help the Incarcerated Associates.  

• I made plans and traveled to Summersville, South Carolina and meet with a 

newly widowed Vietnam Veteran’s wife to find out what if anything would 

help those that are going through losing their spouse. She gave me several 

ideas that were greatly appreciated. 

• Submitted my Region Three Budget for the coming year. 

 

 I am looking forward to the Board of Director’s Meeting next week and the classes 

that I will be able to take. I look forward to the next two years and what they will 

bring. 

 

Hope Summers 

Region Three Director 


